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1.5 miles of new bike lanes 
along the major cross streets 

and approximately a half 
mile of new shared use path 
built to close existing gaps

Upgrades to the visual 
appearance of the corridor

Express lane direct 
connections and operational 
improvements with MoPac 
Express Lane and general 

purpose lanes

Adding or reconstructing 
approximately 11 miles of 
sidewalks to make them 

ADA compliant

A high-tech traffic 
monitoring system

The 183 North Mobility Project is a design-build project, much of the work in 
early to mid-2022 was centered on final design and obtaining permits that are 
required for construction activities. Over the spring and early summer of 2022, 
work focused on installation of high mast lighting along US 183, construction of 
median access points and pavement grinding on the US 183 general-purpose 

lanes. Groundwork for the express lanes, driveways, and sidewalks 
reconstruction began in late 2022 and will go into 2023. In 2023 the project 
work will also include structure work/bridge widening, work on the direct 

connector between US 183 and MoPac, as well as the collector-distributor road 
along MoPac and pavement work in the center median.

If you know of additional non-profit volunteer opportunities in North Austin, 
we want to hear from you! 

We appreciate your patience as we continue to improve US 183 between SH 45 
North and MoPac. The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority and the 183 

North Mobility Project contractor will work to communicate effectively and 
minimize construction impacts whenever possible as we strive to complete the 

improvement project safely and quickly.

Si desea recibir esta encuesta en español, envíe un correo electrónico a 
Lindsay.Whelchel@wsp.com.

Join us for the 183 North Mobility Project Annual Update Event on Feb. 23 at 
6 p.m. to commemorate one year of construction! At this update event, the 

183 North Mobility Project contractor team will go over construction and 
outreach progress within the last year, our plans for 2023, as well as answer 

your questions virtually.  Hope to see you soon!
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Volunteer Day at the 
Charlie Center

In November, 183 North Mobility 
Project team members delivered 
Thanksgiving pies to healthcare 

workers at Ascension Seton Northwest 
as part of our Community Cultivator 

initiative. The 183 North Mobility 
Project is grateful for those who make 

our community a better place. 

In December, 183 North Mobility 
Project team members volunteered at 
The Charlie Center serving lunch to the 

unhoused community. The Charlie 
Center is a non-profit community 

center serving individuals experiencing 
homelessness in North Austin. Our 
project team looks forward to more 

volunteer opportunities in the future.

Please take a couple of minutes to let 
us know how we did between Jan. 

1st and Dec. 31st, 2022, by 
completing our survey. Your 

responses will help us determine 
how we can improve communication 
efforts about construction activities 

moving forward.

The 183 North Mobility Project team was busy in the community over 
the holidays.

Interested to see the recent progress 
on the 183 North Mobility Project? 

Check out the newly updated photo 
gallery on our website. The photo 
gallery includes images of recent 

corridor construction, project 
information, and US 183 facts.


